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From: mailinglist@capitol.hawaii.gov

Sent: Monday, February 07, 2011 6:15 PM

To: HMS Testimony

Cc: rjmhiS0@aol.com

Subject: Testimony for SB1510 on 2/8/2011 2:00:00 PM
Categories: Blue Category

Testimony for HMS 2/8/2011 2:00:00 PM SB1510

Conference room: 016

Testifier position: support

Testifier will be present: No

Submitted by: Rhonda J. McCormick
Organization: Individual

Address: PO Box 22212 Honolulu, HI 96823
Phone: 808-533-2111

E-mail: rijmhi5@@acl.com
Submitted on: 2/7/2011

Comments:

I am a birthmother who reunited with my child in 1982. Although we have had both good times
and bad times over the past 18+ years, as with most relationships, I have no regrets about
making the decision to search for my child. I believe that ALL adult adoptees should have the
right to view their adoption records, if they wish to do so. I am hoping that SB1518, the
bill for open records, will be passed. Thank you.



